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LUKOIL SRBIJA SECURED NEW YEAR'S PACKAGES TO PROTEGES OF THE
LESKOVAC CENTER FOR SOCIAL WORK

​Regional manager at LUKOIL SRBIJA, Misko Milev, presented the director of the
Leskovac Center for Social Work, Predrag Momčilović, with New Year's packages
for that institution's youngest proteges.

"In the name of the big smiles and the great joy of our youngest fellow citizens, we
express our gratitude to the socially responsible LUKOIL SRBIJA company, for
their humanity and decision to make users of social protection services happy, both
children without parental care up to the age of 7 and toddlers living within their
families but whose parents are unable to afford such gifts due to unfavorable socio-
economic circumstances or other limiting factors. We thank you for contributing to
these categories of children, so that they can feel the joy and festive spirit related to
New Year's Eve and Christmas in these difficult times", said Predrag Momčilović
on this occasion.

While handing over the packages, Misko Milev expressed his satisfaction at being
given the opportunity to participate in this event as a representative of LUKOIL
SRBIJA, an event which will bring joy to many children.

The Leskovac Center for Social Work was founded by the city in 1961, as a
guardianship body and the primary institution of social protection. A team
composed of 65 social workers, lawyers, psychologists, pedagogues, sociologists is
working on the implementation of numerous responsible program tasks in the field
of social and family-legal protection. The Center provides accessibility to users and
the creation of equal opportunities for independent living and inclusion. One of the
most important tasks of this institution, in meeting their basic needs, is maintaining
the minimum material security and independence of the individual, and the family.


